CirNo.44/AAAS/AY2021-2022/OCTOBER

Dear Parents.

أولياء الأمور الكرام

Date: 10th October 2021

This letter is issued to inform you that the school will be closed starting from 17th October to 21st October 2021 for the Mid-Term Break. The school will resume back to work on the 24th of October 2021 (Sunday).

If you have any further questions or queries, please email the communication team on communication@alainamericanschool.ae or contact the school reception.

Al-Ain American Private School family would like to wish our students and parents a wonderful and safe Mid-Term Break.

Thank you

Regards,

AAAS Administration

نود اعلامكم ان اجازة منتصف الفصل الدراسي الأول ستبدأ يوم الأحد الموافق 17-10- 2021 وتعود المدرسة لفتح ابوابها امام طلابنا الاعزاء يوم الاحد الموافق 24-10-2021

لمزيد من المعلومات والاستفسارات يمكنكم دائما التواصل معنا عبر ايميل المدرسة

.communication@alainamericanschool.ae

ومن خلال الاتصال الهاتفي على ارقام المدرسة 7677000-03

نتمنى لكم جميعا اجازة ممتعا وأمنة

ادارة روضة ومدرسة العين الأمريكية الخاصة